Womens Profile

Sangeeta has been
working with the Women'’s
Empowerment program
for the last four years. Her
love of hand embroirdery
is reflected through all of
the beautiful products she
creates. When asked her
favourite product to make,
Sangeeta responded “I
enjoy doing the detail
work on the file folder.”
Thank you Sangeeta for
all your hard work!

Student Profile

Suraj is a new addition to
our afternoon Slum
Program from Bhatola
Village. His positivity and
his upbeat personality
shine through him and
make him a great addition
to the Slum Program. He
is very eager to learn new
things and we love his
cheerful smile!
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Product Of The Month

The Product of the Month is our new Zip File Folder!
Perfect for keeping important documents safe and
organized. This product is hand embroidered, 14 x
10 inches with a pouch and a pen holder. Currently
ready for purchase. Please contact our Facebook
page for more details.

Coming Up!

Summer holidays are coming up on the 16" of
May, and semester will commence the first week
of July.

Our outside walls are in much need of a
makeover! We are currently in the planning
stages of selecting colours, patterns and designs.

Volunteers Wanted!

Volunteers and donations are always much
appreciated. Tender Heart is the result of hard
working individuals and their sheer determination
to make a difference to the lives of others. Many
new projects are currently under way and we can't
do it without the help of our volunteers. Please
contact us for more information if you would like to
get involved.
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Front Office

The front office has
been renovated into
assessment classrooms
for children with special
needs. These bright
new rooms are
designed to help both
children and teachers to
evaluate their academic
abilities.

Veggie Garden

With successful growth
of our veggie garden we
were excited to pick our
fresh produce. With
pruning and planting
we’ve begun our
second round of
plantation.

New Classrooms

With the yearly growth of
new students, three
classrooms are currently
being built. These rooms
are designed to
withstand the heat
during the summer
months. This will keep
both students and
teachers motivated to
work hard. They are
expected to be finished
by the end of the month.

Back To School!

Summer term has just begun with the return of students
eager to learn! Dressed in their fresh summer uniforms
the children are embracing the heat.

There are lots of new projects being started and
completed this month with additional classrooms,
examinations rooms and rejuvenating the vegetable
garden. Volunteers have been both beginning and
finishing their journey with Tender Heart, making
exciting contributions.

Tender Heart has created a new Facebook page,
‘Tender Heart Handicrafts’. Featured on the page are all
the Woman’'s Empowerment Programs stock, and are
ready for international buyers. Be sure to check out the
page, and give it a like and a share, while you're there!
Also in addition Handicrafts has its own Instagram
account at: tenderhearthandicrafts
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